Assunta Ferrante

COMMUNICATION C266
ITEM NO. 4
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)
March 1, 2022

From: Julia Suppa

Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 9:47 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca

Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini; Ward 3 Support Staff

Subject: Re: [External] Objecting the Proposed Development

Thank you, I appreciate that.

Have a great weekend.

Julia

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 26, 2022, at 9:14 AM, Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca> wrote:

Hi Julia,

Thank you for your email. I completely agree with your comments. I will NOT be supporting this development in its current form. Will forward your concerns to our city planners for consideration.

Sincerely, Rosanna

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 25, 2022, at 2:58 PM, Julia Suppa wrote:

Hi Rosanna,

I hope you're well.

While I'm not a Ward 3 resident, I vehemently oppose the development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive in Vaughan. In addition to the extreme traffic and congestion concerns this development will bring, there is also a lack of infrastructure in place to accommodate a population growth of this magnitude: schools, roadways.

This development affects every single person who lives in Vaughan, our access to the Hwy 400, neighbourhood shops and restaurants.

Thanks for your time.

Julia

Julia Suppa

Producer. Host. Storyteller. Media Pro.

simplysuppa.com suppamedia.com

"Everybody has a story. Let me help you tell yours."

This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the recipient is strictly prohibited.